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Mr David Graham 
Committee Clerk,  
Standing Committee on Estimates and Financial Operations 
Legislative Council Committee Office of Western Australia 
 
 
Via email: lcefoc@parliament.wa.gov.au 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Graham 
 
CORRECTION TO TRANSCRIPT OF EVIDENCE 
 
I have reviewed the transcript of evidence for WA Health’s appearance before the 
Standing Committee on Estimates and Financial Operations on 17 November 2020.  I 
would like to correct the factual record as follows: 
 

1. In the discussion with Hon Tjorn Sibma on page 21, line 19, a written statement 
incorporating my health advice was agreed and finalised at 4:06pm on 15 
November 2020.  This was an attachment to an e-mail. 

 
2. In the discussion with Hon Aaron Stonehouse on page 30, line 37, there was a 

meeting with the Premier, Deputy Premier, Police Commissioner, Director 
General Health, DPC and Ministerial staff on the morning of 16 October 2020, 
where I discussed issuing a clarifying statement, the benefits of such a 
statement and what it should cover.  I was not directed to provide such a 
statement by the Premier or DPC staff. 

 
I have made some minor track changes to the attached transcript. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Dr Andrew Robertson CSC, PSM 
CHIEF HEALTH OFFICER 
 
30 November 2020 
 
Att: Amended transcript 


